February 8, 2011
Hello,

In an effort to help raise money for Happy Feet International, we will be having our first Antique
Furniture sale. Here are the details:

First Antique Furniture Sale
Saturday, February 12, 2011

10:00 am until 2:00 pm

Mount Olive United Methodist Church
2451 Mt. Olive Road, Mt. Olive, AL

There will be something for everyone so please stop by and browse. All proceeds will go directly to
Happy Feet International in support of mission outreach. At this time, the ministry is in need of funds and
we ask that you pray for the Lord to bless this fundraising effort.

If you live a long distance from this location, but would like to support Happy Feet, you may send your
contribution to the address below.

As some of you may know, Bro. Bill Conlee will be having back surgery next Tuesday, Feb.
15th. Please be in prayer for him as he goes through this entire process again.

P.S.

Remember, this is an e-mail database and will not receive e-mails. So if you
want to respond to Bro. Bill, please do so by using his personal
e-mail. Happyfeetmission@bellsouth.net

Check out all the Happy Feet information at http://www.happyfeetmissions.com/newsletter.htm

If you'd like to make a contribution:

Mailing address:

Happy Feet International
P.O. Box 1202

Gardendale, Alabama 35071



